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Hello 6th Graders!  
I hope you had a good summer vacation with lots of fun 
activities. It has been a very hot summer and we will need 
to remember to stay hydrated (drink lots of water) this 
month.  
For the next project, we will be working on our Wood 
Carving Skills. The theme this time is a School Memories. 
Think about activities that you have enjoyed doing in school. 
The activities can be individual or together with a friend. 

 

Mr. Chia 

Hello everyone! 
Welcome back to school! Did you have a fun summer vacation? I think 
many of you were very busy studying hard at summer school or cram 
school. Remember to take it easy sometimes too! 
 
This month we will finish reading The Goat in the Rug. After that, we 
will be busy preparing for this year’s SWCC! I’m sure you’ve already 
learned a lot about your country. I’m looking forward to seeing your 
great ideas for this year! 

Mr. Bond 

 

Summer vacation might be over, but it is still extremely hot 
outside. This month we will have our P.E. lessons inside. That does 
not mean we will not work hard though!  
 
This month we are going to practice different skills on the vault 
box. This can be a dangerous activity, so let’s be sure to pay 
attention and stay safe. Also, make sure to wash your hands 
before and after class!  

Mr. Bond 
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Our Projects 

Wood Carving – School 

Memories 

Useful Keywords 

Composition 

Shadow 

Pattern 

Lines 

Balance 

Here are a few ideas from students of other schools to help you generate (get) 
some ideas. 

Super September 

As you look at the pictures, remember to 
take notice of the following: 

- Balance of black and white 
- Carving direction 
- Composition of the picture 

Vault into 2nd Term! 


